
From: Caroline Hill Smith 
Sent: April 2, 2023 8:51 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Correspondence for GIC April 5, 2023 
 

 
 
April 2, 2023 

 
Dear Chair and Members of the GIC, 
 
 
As a member of Action 13, a Climate change advocacy group in Ward 13, I 
wholeheartedly endorse Report PED23064 to establish priorities for the Office of 
Climate Change Initiatives. I recommend immediate adoption in order that the City may 
begin work in the five priority areas outlined in the report.    
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Caroline Hill Smith,  
Action 13 Member 
 
Action13.ca 
@13forAction 
 
 
--  
Caroline Hill Smith, B.A. Economics, B.Sc. Environmental Science (hon.) 
Integrated Water Specialist MES Water (candidate) 
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